
Nanpean Community Primary School 

PARENTS FORUM 

Focus: 
1) Fruit, milk and tuck 
2) Parent Payment 
3) Learning Journeys/ Celebration 

of Learning events 

Attendance: 
Ms Marsden (Headteacher) 
+ 1 parent 

Date: 

14/9/16 9:00am 

  

Notes of meeting Action 

1) Fruit, milk and tuck 
 
A parent asked whether fruit was free for KS1 children (YR, Y1 & Y2). 
Mrs Wicks explained that fruit is free for KS1 children and children under 
5 get free milk. 
All children (including KS1) are also able to buy tuck at breaktimes – they 
can choose from crackers and cheese, yoghurt tube, cereal, raisins, and 
malt loaf – tuck costs 20p and needs to be paid on a Monday for the 
week. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2) Parent Payment 

A parent asked whether parents will be able to pay online at any point in 
the future. 
Mrs Wicks explained that the school has just signed up to eSchools, who 
provide our new school website (launched today), school calendar, 
parent app, a learning platform, and a governor portal. We will also be 
setting up parent pay with them at some point this term. 
 

 
 
 
 

3) Learning Journeys/ Celebration of Learning Events 

A parent asked whether learning journeys can be access from home for 
children in all year groups. 
Mrs Wicks explained that Learning Journeys are only for children in 
Reception. However, we will be holding our half termly Celebration of 
Learning events so that parents can look at their children’s learning 
environments and books. Dates will go on the newsletter this week. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Next parents forum: Wednesday 5th October at 9:00am 

 

 


